
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
           
 

 
 
17th October, 2019 
 
 
 
To parents/ carers of children in Y1  
 
Year 1 class trip – Tuesday 5th November 2019 
 
Our topic after half term is Geography, and we have arranged a trip to Hull to visit the ‘Streetlife 
Museum’ (to consolidate this terms topic of Transport through History). After visiting the museum 
in the morning, we will go to the Humber Bridge Country Park to have our lunch and have a walk 
under the Humber Bridge looking at the surrounding area. 
  
We will leave school after the register has been taken at 9am and we will return to school before 
half past 2 ready for home time.  
 
Lunch: We advise you to change your child’s booked meal to a picnic lunch please. This will need 
to be changed by midnight on Tuesday 29th October. If you don’t book a packed lunch we will 
assume your child will be bringing their own.   
It will be a great opportunity for the children to think about the route they will take and to look at the 
physical and human features both on the journey and in Hull. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £7 per child (please pay on ParentPay) to help pay for the coach. 
 
Children who are eligible for Pupil Premium Funding are not obliged to pay for trips.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Booth 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
KEELBY PRIMARY SCHOOL – Y1 Visit to Hull and the Streetlife Museum Tuesday 5th 
November 2019 

 
 

Pupil’s Name: _________________________________ 
 
I am/am not happy for my child to go on the trip. 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Date: ____________________ 
 

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling 
Tel: 01469 560366 Fax: 01469 561283   e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 


